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In Case You Missed It: April 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through April 2022. To read any of the following notifications, 
please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• April 5: March 2022 Notification Summary 
• April 6: Appointments Scheduled Past Timely Access Standard 
• April 12: Discharge Hour Now Required For Some Inpatient Claims 
• April 13: Black Maternal Health Week (April 11-17, 2022) 
• April 13: Upcoming Webinars on COVID-19 and Vaccinations 
• April 15: COVID-19 Vaccine Support for Pediatricians and Pediatric Providers 
• April 18: New Sign Language Interpreter Vendor 
• April 26: Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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